
St. Croix County Trail Riders ATV Club Meeting 3/28/2018 

Call to order @ 7:05 p.m.  

Secretary’s Report; the minutes from the 2/28/18 meeting was read by Donna O. Motion by Roger and 2nd 

by Jerry M.  All in favor. 

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurer, Jerry M. read his report and where the checking stands.  Motion by Roger 

to accept the Treasurer’s Report. 2nd by Larry.  All in favor. 

Trail Report:  Trail captain, Doug had nothing new to report. 
 
President Report:  Annual meeting is in April 25th ~ Vice President and Treasurer position is up for re-
election.  A motion was made by Roger to have a pizza party during the meeting.  2nd by Doug.  All in 
favor. 
 
Alliance:  Some members are planning on meeting with the Hwy Commissioner to get some county road 
sections open.  St. Joseph Township is getting a club together with 13 to 14 people interested.  They are 
trying to get road east of Hwy V opened.     
   
WATVA:  April 6th & 7th is the annual meeting.  Bill for funding has been signed. The Northwest Regional 

meeting is planned for 8/18/18 in Gordon WI and being hosted by Getter Done Club. 

Old Business:  Tim brought in 7 memberships from the Roberts area.  

New Business:  Wilson & Glenwood City clubs want to have a safety class.  Motion made by Doug to 

approve to pay $130 to Jerry Hansen for the web hosting.  2nd by Larry.  All in favor.  Planning meat raffle 

on 5/19 at the Wildwood after the parade.  There was a discussion on how to hand it.  2 meat packages 

and another prize for every round.  Total of 10 meat packages.  Motion made by Greg to have 2 cash 

grand prizes of one $75 & one $25 to be pulled from all the tickets from the 5 rounds at the end of the 

meat raffle.  2nd by Doug.  All in favor.  Decided to have a float in the parade also and pass out candy and 

membership applications and maps to only those who are interested.  Donna to pick up candy at Sam’s 

Club.  Roger will go to bars for prizes for the meat raffles.  Will post on facebook, website and newsletter 

regarding the parade and meat raffle.   

There was a discussion that the Alliance said the maps are already outdated.  Need to discuss next 

month’s meeting on how to support present the sponsors.   

Roberts Snowmobile Club said they may be able to donate money for signage for Robert’s road routes. 

Next meeting is April 25th at Wildwood at 7:00. 

Motion made by Tim to adjourn the meeting and 2nd by Roger.  All in favor.      


